
NOTICE 

Dated: 28.5.2020 

 

Keeping in view of the COVID-19 pandemic, the University MD/MS exams which were scheduled 

to be held in the 1st /2
nd

 week of May 2020 were delayed. 

 Now acting on the advisory of MCI, the University, after taking into considerations the 

recommendations/ suggestions of the principals of the various medical colleges( who have taken  the 

appearing students in confidence) has unanimously decided to hold the MD/MS examinations starting 

from 29
th

 of June 2020.   

 The supplementary exams of MBBS Final Part I, 2
nd

 Prof. and 1
st

 Year shall also begin 

from 29
th

 June 2020 onwards. 

 Detail date sheet will follow shortly. 

                                                                    Sd/-                                                                      

Dr. S.P. Singh, MS(Oph) 

Controller of Examinations 

   


